
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Opening of new Temora facility marks  

20 year milestone for Goldenfields Water 

 
Monday June 19 2017 

A modern, purpose-built workshop 
facility will be unveiled next week by 
Goldenfields Water as it marks 20 
years since being formed to provide 
water supply services in the South 
West Slopes and Riverina regions. 
 
The Peter ‘Scruff’ McNuff building – 
named in memory of a valued 
workmate and close friend to 
Goldenfields Water’s staff – will be 
officially opened by Federal Member 
for Riverina the Hon. Michael 
McCormack MP on Monday 26 June 
2017. 
 
General Manager Phillip Rudd said the 
new facility ensures Goldenfields 
Water can meet the increasing 
demands on the water supply network 
over the next 20 years and beyond. 
 
“This facility gives us the capacity to 
manufacture and repair infrastructure 
more efficiently as well as develop 
innovative solutions for the network. 
 
“It includes an overhead crane to 
boost the site’s functionality and 
associated store, office and amenity 
facilities. 
 
 
 

“Importantly, access to resources and 
technology such as this means we can 
deliver better services to the over 
45,000 people that depend on us each 
day for their water,” Mr Rudd said.  
 
A garden in front of the workshop has 
also been named the John B McGregor 
Memorial Garden to celebrate one of 
Goldenfields Water’s original Board 
members. 
 
“Mr McGregor tirelessly served as the 
former Young Shire delegate from the 
day our organisation was proclaimed 
in 1997. 
 
“Sadly John passed away in 2015, but 
we are pleased this memorial garden 
will ensure his legacy lives on,” Mr 
Rudd added. 
 
Phillip Rudd 

General Manager  


